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We need a dual licensing standard that deciphers difference between a dietitian and 

a nutritionist to allow each practitioner to practice at level of competence.  We need a 

very specific criteria to separate these two practitioners and the education level, 

scope of practice and training.  It's a disservice to the public and puts public at risk of 

harm to allow a practitioner to practice beyond their level of competence. 


